FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

GoF WEST 2024 EVENT ANNOUNCED!

October 14™ — 18™ 2024 in Folsom, CA

The Sacramento Valley MG Car Club is pleased to announce the 515t GoF West 2024 has been scheduled to take
place and our goal is to have the largest gathering of MG cars on the West of the USA in 2024! Please forward
this notice out to your Club’s Membership to help us promote the event and if possible post in your newsletter or
magazine. We want your MG and you to come to GoF West 2024!

GoF West is an annual event organized following a set of guidelines from the GoF West, Inc. Steering Committee.
This committee mandates some specific events to be held at every GoF West and they suggests other events
that the Organizers of a particular year’'s GoF West may choose to incorporate. The Sacramento Valley MG Car
Club is proud to have been chosen to host the 2024 event and we intend to carry on the fine tradition of the past
GoF West events. Some of the week’s activities include:

¢ Car Display with many classes for all MGs
¢ First Time Car Display for people attending for the first time

¢ Arts / Crafts / Models / Photos Display
All the above events are Popular Vote not judged.

¢ Technical Sessions
¢ Rally / Scenic Drive
¢ Funkhana which is games with your MG.
¢ Silent & Live Auctions with lots of cool MG and auto related items
¢ Awards Banquet
¢ Winners’ Circle

Registration information and more details may be found at https://2024.gofwest.org/

The host hotel is the Lake Natoma Inn located at 702 Gold Lake Drive in Folsom, California which is located
near Historic old Town Folsom. You can call the hotel directly at 916-351-1500 to make your reservation and
use the “GoF West 2024” as the group name to get the special rate of $131.75 plus tax and fees. To get the

group rate, reserve before allowed rooms are sold out. The hotel recommends reserving rooms through them directly to help us

with tracking. Note: There are suites and other levels of rooms that maybe reserved, please work with the hotel directly if you wish to book these
rooms.

More information will be posted on the www.GoFWest.org website as available.

If you have any questions about GoF West 2024, you can also contact Kathy Tyzzer (Chair) at kathy@gofwest.org or 530-902-
8162 or Val Howard-Hogue (Vice Chair) at val@kimberandlyons.com or 916-616-8583 with any questions (please no calls after
9pm PST).
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